
From: Susan Chan   
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 11:03 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Pickleball courts 

  

 
  

Hi, 

I am sending this email with respect to the building of more pickleball courts in Richmond Hill. 

There are 2 dedicated courts at Kings College Park which I play at often but usually very crowded and long wait 
time especially in the mornings. Pickleball has become very popular among all age groups as it is a easy and fun 
game to learn.  

  

Building of additional courts would make it more accessible and great for the community as there is such a 
demand. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Susan Chan 

! 
CAUTION: This email is from an external source (Sender : Susan Chan   with e-mail 
address : susan_chan77@hotmail.com)  Please do not click links or open 
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